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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

VILLAGE OF PEPIN ORDINANCE COMMITTEE 

IN THE VILLAGE OF PEPIN, WISCONSIN 
 

 

Please take notice that the Village of Pepin Ordinance Committee will hold a Public Hearing at the 

Village Ordinance Committee meeting to be held on June 04, 2024, at 6 pm. at the Pepin Village 

Hall, 508 2nd St, Pepin, WI, and on Zoom. 

 

The Committee will consider Public Comment to proposed changes to: 

 

Village Ordinance Chapter 151.060: Sign Ordinance,  

and  

Chapter 151.076, Land Use and Construction or Remodeling Permit; Application; Fees  

 

The proposed changes to Chapter 151.060 are a major revision to the existing Sign Ordinance that 

streamline the approval process, includes new definitions, provides clarifications on what does or 

does not need a LUCR Permit, and adds language about enforcement of this Ordinance. 

 

The proposed changes to Chapter 151.076 include updating the Fees charged for LUCR permits and 

adding penalty fees for noncompliance with the need for a LUCR requirements. 

 

A copy of the proposed ordinance changes can be obtained from the Village Clerk. 
 

All interested parties will be given a reasonable opportunity to express their views on the proposed 

items. 

                                               ZOOM MEETING    
                                                           https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89423426437 

Meeting ID: 89423426437 

     Or call: 312-626-6799 

A copy of the proposed changes and other additional information is available for review by contacting 

the Village Clerk at the Village Hall or by calling 715-442-2461. 

 

Julie Wheeler 

Village Clerk 
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